
FTA published updates to the Public Transportation Safety

Certification Training Program regulation on August 14, 2024 to

streamline communication and administrative processes and

clarify voluntary participation and recertification requirements.

The training program maintains a uniform safety training

curriculum and minimum requirements for rail transit 

safety personnel. 
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